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Friday 24th May 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Subject: Bringing Personal Equipment to School 

Recently, we have noticed an increase in students bringing personal equipment such as fiddle toys, 
putty, soft toys and other sensory items to school. While we understand the intention behind these 
items—to provide comfort and focus—it is essential to maintain consistency and safety within our 
classrooms. 

 
 Students may only bring in equipment that has been agreed by the school or their teachers. 

This includes items purchased by the school for specific educational purposes. 
 

 Unapproved equipment can be distracting not only for the student using it but also for their 
peers. Our goal is to create a conducive learning environment for everyone. 

 
If you feel that your child requires a specific item for sensory needs or focus, please do reach out to 
their teacher. They will assess the situation and provide permission if necessary. 

We appreciate your cooperation in maintaining a positive and effective learning environment. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Myles-Gardiner 

Deputy Principal 
 


